
 

How to pay your challenge event 
sponsorship money to RNIB  
Thanks again for taking on a challenge for RNIB and for all your 
amazing fundraising efforts! Your fundraising helps us support 
more people with sight loss.  
 
You have a few options when it comes to banking the money 
you’ve raised, please see below: 
 

1. Online fundraising pages  

If you have set up a JustGiving or Virgin Money Giving page, the 
money you’ve raised will automatically be banked to us as you’ve 
selected RNIB as your charity.  
 

2. Bank transfer  

If you’d like to make a direct bank transfer of the funds you’ve 
raised, please use the details below:  
 
Bank Name: NatWest Bank  
Bank address:  
Marylebone and Harley Street Branch PO BOX 2021  
10 Marylebone High Street  
London  
W1A 1FH  
Sort Code: 50-30-25  
Account number: 33422990  
 
Please ensure that your bank quote your name and supporter 
number which is on your welcome letter in the reference field when 
the payment is sent to us. If you don’t know your reference 
number, please call the Challenge Events Team and we’ll give it to 
you. This number helps us to trace where the donation came from 
and attribute it correctly to your supporter record. 
 



 

3. By cheque  

If you have a cheque please make it out to ‘RNIB’ and send it to: 
Events Team, 105 Judd Street, London, WC1H 9NE. Please 
enclose a note with your name, any sponsorship forms you have, 
the name of the event you took part in and your address. This will 
enable us to allocate the donation to your record.  
 
Please don’t send us any cash in the post.  
 

4. Over the Phone  

If you would prefer to use your debit or credit card over the phone 
please call the Fundraising Enquiry Line on 0303 123 9999 
(Monday to Friday, 9am-5pm) and they’ll be able to assist you. 
Please let them know what event you’ve taken part in.  
 
Whichever way you choose to pay in your fundraising please let 
the Challenge Events Team know so they can look out for your 
sponsorship.  
 
Thank you once again for your support and let us know if we can 
be of any further assistance.  
 
Best wishes,  
RNIB Challenge Events Team 


